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February 13, 2022 

• SB 445 prohibiting the use of additional ballot boxes for the return of advance voting ballots 

I am asking you to vote no on SB 445. Given the above stated shortcomings of our Postal service, ballot 
boxes provide an alternative method for the delivery of votes. Additional ballot boxes are needed in 
areas that are currently underserved by adequate Postal services. Providing these helps eliminate the 
suppression of the votes of our older, disabled, caretakers, workers in multiple jobs, and others who 
have the right to vote but may not have the luxury of doing so in person. SB 445 is an attack on 
democracy. Please vote no on SB 445. 

Randy Warner, a private citizen 
19509 W 210th St 
Spring Hill, KS 66083 
scouting.randy@gmail.com  
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